Are you a bus rider who wants better service from MTA?

Are you interested in public transit but it doesn’t get
you where you need to go when you need to be there?

Then please visit the Central Maryland Transportation
Alliance on the Commons Terrace this Wednesday,
November 5th from Noon — 1 pm.

The Transportation Alliance advocates for better
transportation options in the region and is gathering
signatures to petition MTA for improved bus service.

Even if you don't take the bus better service means
increased efficiency of our transit network, lowering our
dependence on fossil fuels, and making the waters of
the Chesapeake Bay and Maryland's air cleaner.

We hope to see you at the Commons!
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